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Fluor Intercontinental. Inc.
Fluor/J A.II
Port-au-Prince NEe
Haiti
469-398-7394

March 20. 2008 FluorlSubsurface- 237

\1r. Earl King
Subsurface Leak Detection. Inc.
5066 Rothschild Drive
Coral Springs. FL 33067

Subject: Letter of Recommendation - Xew LS Embassy, Port-au-Prince, Haiti

Dear \1r. King:

I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of Fluor Government Group. to "thank you" for your quick
response to our recent request for services at the :\ew CS Embassy Project in Port-au-Prince Haiti with regard
to finding a subsurface leak as a result ofa ground rod being driven through a main water line.

We called late in the afternoon and within 24 hours you and your equipment were headed to Haiti to assist us.
It is refreshing to find a company with such absolute client focus and response to our needs and our critical
schedule. Your experience and world class equipment helped us to find the leak quickly and with little effort
on the part of our field crews.

We appreciate your efforts and want to say working with you and your team was a pleasure. We would highly
recommend your company and process for leak detection to any organization with a subsurface leak issue.

Sincerely

cc: File


